
 
 
Date  
 
Name  
Street  
City, State/Provence Postal Code  
Country  
 
Subject:  2014 IEEE International Conference on Systems, Man, and Cybernetics 
 
Dear Attendee:  
 
The 2014 IEEE International Conference on Systems, Man, and Cybernetics will 
take place October 5 – 8, 2014 at the Paradise Point Resort and Spa, San Diego, 
California, USA. 
 
This premier IEEE conference will bring together scientists, academics, and 
practicing engineers from all over the world. The aim of the conference is to 
provide an international forum for these experts to promote, share, and discuss 
issues and developments in the fields of systems science and engineering, 
human-machine systems, and cybernetics, and related topics being pursued by 
the IEEE Systems, Man, and Cybernetics Society. 
 
Our records indicate that you have registered for this conference with registration 
ID# xxxxx and paid the required registration fee. Your conference paper xxxxx 
has been accepted and is scheduled for presentation at the meeting.  
 
This conference affords all attendees an opportunity to exchange ideas, 
thoughts, and experiences with other experts from around world. I look forward to 
your attendance, and I hope you enjoy this important event.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
William A. Gruver, Ph.D. 
IEEE SMC 2014 General Chair 

 
 
 
C. L. Philip Chen, Ph.D. 
IEEE SMC 2014 Program Chair 

 
   
Please note that this letter in no way implies that any funds will be provided to you by the 2014 
IEEE SMC Organizing Committee or the IEEE SMC Society to financially support your 
attendance at the Conference. 


